
Unfortunately, due to a variety of unforeseen
circumstances, tonight's CSTA back-to-school
event has been postponed until October. But
don't worry, all the same fun and excitement will

still be in store next month; in fact, we'll have
even more built up and ready to distribute! Our
apologies for any inconvenience this may have

caused. Perhaps the delay will allow us to attract
a bigger crowd and share even more!

Once again, thank you for being part of the
Sacramento chapter of the Computer Science
Teachers Association. It's because of you that
we're able to continue to be strong and active

advocates for quality CS programs in our region.
In case you haven't yet had time, log in to

update/edit your profile, check out our October
event, and be sure and register to attend (this

helps with planning).

The theme will still be back-to-school, and in that
vein, we're asking for all of our members to bring

a friend. This could be someone who has an
interest in CS, someone from a feeder school, or
someone who already teaches CS but isn't part

of our membership (...yet). 
"Each One, Teach One"

(Or in this case - Each One, Bring One)

Update your profile
 
Let us know a little more

about you... 
 

Join us in October for
back-to-school with

micro:bit

Register for the
October Event

 
Please register to join us
on October 24th for an

http://sacramento.csteachers.org/
https://web.membernova.com/400336/User/Login?Permalink=back-to-school&ReturnController=Event&ReturnAction=CloudEventDetail
http://sacramento.csteachers.org/Events/back-to-school
https://web.membernova.com/400336/Events/Checkout?RegistrationId=603f1e79-d5bb-42d1-95ba-c5c627815989


Edit your contact details,
login credentials,
communication

preferences, and more.

 
Check out the awesome
event we have planned

for October

awesome evening of CS
espirit de corps. 

 
Bring a friend ;)

If you have any questions or concerns please reach
out to us via Jared Amalong at jamalong@scoe.net.

mailto:jamalong@scoe.net

